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COMMENTS 
 

The Taxes Office advised the Minister for Social Security, during consultation on the 
proposed insolvency scheme, that insolvency payments should be made to employees 
without the deduction of income tax and that any tax due should be collected by the 
Taxes Office from the individuals themselves. 
 
The Taxes Office has reviewed its position in view of the proposed amendment, and 
continues to be of the opinion that the Social Security Department should not deduct 
income tax from any components of the insolvency benefit. This is explained in the 
Comments of the Minister for Treasury and Resources on P.64/2011 Amd. 
[P.64/2011 Amd.Com.(2)]. 


